Response to COVID-19

Dear Friends, Clients, and Neighbors,

Here at Pentec we want to give everyone comfort in knowing we are committed to taking care of all our client's, business partner's, and employee's needs. The management team here have been working together for over 20 years, in which we have been able to work through all of the major events including stock market falls and busts in the oil industry.

We have already formulated our contingency plans in order to perform and support all our customer's needs. We have already implemented home office with some of our folks and if it becomes necessary, we are prepared to do more. I realize that social distancing and video conferencing may well become more of our normal business practice. However, with that said, do not hesitate to get in touch with any member of our team. Our expectations are to continue to provide a high level of support and services for all our clients and business associates.

As we move forward, one change we need to make in regards to how we present your completed year end management reports, participant statements, and signature ready tax forms is to send those out to you via encrypted email service as long as you are able to receive them that way. If we have a good email address for you, we will begin using that as our primary delivery source for now. If you are unable to accept those completed reports in that email format, please let us know, we will accommodate you however we can.

This is America, still the greatest nation on earth. We will all get through these trying times together and come out stronger and better than ever.

Sincerely,

Tommy Newsom
And the Pentec Team